
OVERTRAINING IN ATHLETICS ESSAY

Athletics can be defined as a collection of competitive activities or events that involve throwing, jumping and running.
(Ronald and Brent, ) This track and.

They are normally stressed such that even their thinking ability becomes dismal. In: Overtraining in sport. As
for the women, they experience menstrual disruptions whereby they may miss their menstrual periods for
some months. Hypothalamic dysfunction in overtrained athletes. Coaches and trainers must take responsibility
in addressing issues McElreath 4 with athletes to insure the safety of their athletes. Many have setups that not
every athlete needs. The incidence of overtraining in sports varies according to their kind. These effects can
contribute to the changes that are taking place all over the world, most of which are dangerous enough to pose
a threat to the survival of life on Earth in the future Cannabis has been cultivated from at least BCE in what is
now China. Alves 4 considered all the presentation examples mentioned above as cause or symptom process,
while the overtraining itself was considered as consequence, effect or process result. These findings also
enable the division in two distinct kinds of overtraining: sympathic and para sympathic 15, To look for a clear
indication whether an individual is over trained is to consider whether the overall performance is impaired.
Although there is no indication that overtraining causes irreversible damage to the athlete, the risk of injury,
diseases or drop-out of sport is increased, reducing athletes' life quality. The athletes, in the attempt of
reaching high performance levels with training, can become excessively trained, showing signs and symptoms
of overtraining. Kellmann M. The para sympathic overtraining on the other hand, preferably reaches
endurance athletes, such as runners, cyclists and long distance swimmers. Definition, types, symptoms,
findings, underlining mechanisms, and frequency of overtraining and overtraining syndrome. Ronald and
Brent, Immunology This is where the trainee experiences consistency in illness or increased rate of illness.
Over trained individuals may sustain physical injuries which can be either internal or external. After these
steps it is then imperative that the athlete finds their own median between the intensity of their workouts and
the amount of rest taken in order for recovery. Firstly, the athlete should be monitoring their progress of their
injury by through a pre and post test. They also suffer from iron deficiency related illness for the iron in the
body decreases. If they fail once again, then the trainer should be flexible and introduce a different way of
practice. Now Imagine going through everyday life without one it would be nearly impossible. However, the
findings by Lehmann et al. Br J Sports Med ; Alternative means of exercise that relieve stress in the body
should also be found. These include yoga, mind-body programs, stretching, walking, or stability training. We
need to get a single organization for all sports and nations to get everyone on one page, and we also need to fix
the drug testing and be more strict to eleminate the use of drugs by athletes. Overtraining: making a difficult
diagnosis and implementing treatment. The cold weather physical training uniform consists of improved
running jacket, improved running pants, long sleeve physical training shirt, black running shorts, reflective
vest, white socks, a black fleece cap, black gloves, and running shoes. All those problems will also bring about
increase in expense be it for school or any other expenses incurred. Overtraining syndrome.


